
Tuesday, October 8, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

 There will be basketball open gyms for all students in grades 9-12 on Thursday and Friday 
morning this week from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Students attending an open gym should bring their 
own basketball and wear appropriate gym attire. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. 
Pearce or Ms. Avefjall.  
 

 Do you need a quiet place to study or want access to free tutors during lunch? The Argyle 
Homework Club is back this year and will be meeting every Thursday in room 274 (Mr. Pisica’s 
room) during lunch. We hope to see you there! 
 

 Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to attend upcoming Post Secondary information 
sessions. Today, the University of Alberta will be here to meet with students at lunch in room 
154.  Also today, Argyle will have its annual BC Post Secondary Fair after school in the multi 
purpose area from 3 - 5 pm.  Students and parents/guardians are invited to come browse the 
many BC Post Secondary tables to pick up info and ask questions.  

 

 Your Argyle Swim Team competed in the first meet of the season on Sunday.  The entire team 
performed amazingly with over 10 top 5 finishes. Well done team! 
 

 Has this ever happened to you? You want to join a community with other yarn craft enthusiasts 
but there’s no yarn club at Argyle? Well no longer! Join the Yarn Club where you can learn, share 
patterns, and hangout! Every Thursday at lunch, starting October 3rd, in the textiles room, room 
201. Hope to see you there! 
 

 Fall athletic team photos will take place at lunch in the small gym today. All teams are to meet in 
the large gym with their coaches and staff sponsors before getting their photos taken. 
 
 

 


